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 Subject : Update of Appendix L – Chapter III “Drivers’ Equipment” 

 

We hereby inform you that the FIA has published the 2023 Appendix L to the 

International Sporting Code. 

 

The new Appendix L can be downloaded on the FIA Website. 

 

On the last pages of the document, it is possible to see the future 

implementations that were approved by the World Motorsport Council and that 

will be implemented in the following years. 

 

During the December 2022 WMSC, it was approved that from 2029, the FIA 

Standard 8856-2000, will no longer be accepted in competition registered on 

the FIA Calendar. From 2029 only Protective clothing approved in accordance 

with FIA Standard 8856-2018 will be accepted in competitions registered on the 

FIA Calendar. 

 

We remain at your disposal for any further information you may require. 

 

The Safety Department 
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